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What’s Happening in Third Grade ??
Math: This week we started Unit 1 in Math. So far, we have learned how to identify and use patterns to multiply with 5. We also started using multiplication and drawings to represent groups. Homework and Remembering for this week included both Lessons 1-1 and 1-2. 
Reading Workshop: Students learned about creating strong reading habits. We talked about setting goals in our reading and how it can make us grow as a reader.  We also started reading the book Third Grade Angels, by Jerry Spinelli. We are also working on how to read fiction and how to summarize.
Writing Workshop: Students were introduced to Personal Narratives. Our class will continue learning about Personal Narratives and the students will soon create one of their own. 
Social Studies: This week in Social Studies, students have been studying Geography. They learned about their community and its location. The students also started learning about the natural characteristics of Michigan such as landforms and bodies of water. 
Art: This week students created a self-portrait of themselves as a “Superhero” using crayons and watercolors. These  wonderful portraits will  be displayed outside the classroom in the hallway. 
Word Study/Words Within: Students received their first Word Study Words this week. Each student’s Word Study words, along with their Spelling contracts, are placed in their Word Study section in their binder. We will be working with these words in class throughout the week.
Homework for this week  is to complete 30 points on the Spelling Contract and have it turned in by Thursday, September 24th.
Ask your child…
*What are some natural and human characteristics of our community and state?
*Have you been practicing your multiplication facts using 2’s, 3’s, & 5’s?
*What are you thinking of writing about in your Personal Narrative?
*How are you going to study the new spelling words this week?
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  REMINDERS
* Sept. 18th       
Back to School            Celebration
                         5:00-7:00 p.m.
*Sept. 26th      Open House for Future

                                 Families  

                         10:00 a.m. -12:00 p.m.

3rd Grade Field Trip

    On October 14th, the Third Grade classes will be going to Greenfield Village. Please return permission slips, along with fees to the teachers no later than September 25th.
Have a Great Week!
Mrs. Bassett & Ms. Z
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